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I STRONGLY OPPOSE HJR 201 

 

The State of Oregon does not need to collect more money from its citizens - in fact is 

has a surplus of revenue.  Where is our kicker?? 

 

If our state government cares so much about "public safety", then let them 

demonstrate that by rescinding the state's "sanctuary state" status, working with the 

citizens to repeal Ballot Measure 110, and enforcing the criminal laws on the books.  

As the proverb says, "an ounce of prevention is worth a pound of cure."  It's time for 

the state to stop victimizing people then using those people to impose higher taxes 

on law-abiding citizens. 

 


